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LWDH Operational Review 
  
 
Today the Lake of the Woods District Hospital released the report on its recent Operational 
Review. The review, which was initiated last July, was to assist the hospital in identifying further 
potential improvements in operations, governance, and management. 
 
Since receiving the final report, the hospital is engaging our staff, credentialed staff, and 
stakeholders in setting priorities and related timelines for addressing the 74 recommendations. 
 
Updates on the status of the recommendations will occur monthly at the hospital Board Meeting 
and on the hospital’s website. 
 
To access the report, please visit our external website (www.lwdh.on.ca) and click on the 
“Operational Review” icon on the right hand side: 
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